
 

 
Vicarage Road, Watford, WD18 0DD 

01923 233146 admin@lhaines.herts.sch.uk  @LHS_Watford 

NURTURING OUR COMMUNITY, THEREBY PROVIDING KEYS TO UNLOCK DOORS  

FOR A BETTER FUTURE 
 

                    

 

                                          

Dear Parent / Carer  

 

Educational Visit – River Colne 

 

Years 3 and 6 have been lucky enough to have been invited to participate in the Watford Rivers Project. This project is run by Mr 

Belloni from Community Connection Projects CIC who undertakes river & land improvement projects in Watford and often works with 

volunteers, local organisations, corporate groups and community payback schemes. Mr Belloni is going to be working with us to try 

and help develop better care and understanding of local rivers; teaching the children about the importance of looking after our 

environment.   

This project will involve going out and cleaning up our community and areas surrounding the river Colne. Your child will not be 

entering the river.  

 

Your child is invited to participate in the above trip.  

DATE          

                  Year 3: Yew - 23.01.2019; Oak - 30.01.2019 

                  Year 6: Willow - 08.02.2019; Walnut - 13. 02.2019 

 

TRAVEL       Walking  

TIME           During normal school time  

DRESS         The children are to come to school dressed in their school uniform and bring a change of                                                                   

clothes in a back pack. They will need wellington boots, jeans or jogging bottoms and a warm coat.  

.  

There is no charge for this trip.  

I hope you will agree that this is a worthwhile activity and that you will give your permission for your child to take part. This trip is 

covered by the Annual Parental Consent form. However if any details have changed, e.g. mobile number please let us know.  

 

Please complete and return the slip below.  

Thank you.  

 

 

Yours sincerely  

Ms Delginova 

Eco Coordinator  

 


